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Notice of Conclusion of Audit of Accounts 2022/23 

 

Notice is hereby given that, pursuant to Regulation 16 of the Accounts and Audit 

Regulations 2015, the audit has been concluded of the 2022/23 Statement of Accounts 

for the Royal Borough of Kensington and Chelsea. 

In accordance with section 25 of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014, any local 

government elector for the area may inspect and make a copy of the Statement of 

Accounts and auditor’s report. 

The Statement of Accounts and auditor’s ISA 260 report are available to view and 

download on the Council’s website at https://www.rbkc.gov.uk/council-councillors-and-

democracy/how-council-manages-money/council-spending-and-finances. 

These documents are also available for inspection at Kensington Town Hall, Hornton 

Street, London W8 7NX by prior arrangement. Please contact Shaheena Kabir, Head 

of Financial Reporting and Controls (Interim) on 07850 914214 to make an 

appointment or email FinalAccounts@rbkc.gov.uk.  

 

Mike Curtis  

Executive Director for Resources  

Dated: 1 October 2024 
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